
Announcements 

News From Zion 

Partnering in the Gospel Study July 17, and 24 

we will study Partnering in the Gospel in the 

Sunday morning basement Bible class.  Please 

bring your binder along if you have one.  Please 

join us. 

Church Golf Outing Everyone is welcome to join 

us at Wander Springs for 9 holes of golf each 

Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. Tee times are under 

Charles Edinger’s name.  

Men’s Study will meet on July 25 for time in the 

Word. Meet us in the church basement or at the 

fire pit as we grow in the Word.  

Sunday Book Study will not meet July 17. Watch 

the announcements to see when we will meet 

on July 24th. 

Leadership Team/ Barnabas Ministry will meet 

on Tuesday, July 19. Barnabas will be at 6:00 

p.m. in the commons. Barnabas Elders will meet 

at 6 p.m. Barnabas Ministers do not need to 

attend this meeting. 

Installation of the Geidels will be in late worship 

Sunday, July 17.  Refreshments will be offered 

after worship!  Join us in welcoming them to 

Morrison.    

Last Week we had 228 worship in person and 21 

online. That is 33% of our membership. Please 

encourage your brothers and sisters in Christ to 

stay close to Jesus through faithful use of Word 

and sacraments! 

Partnering in the Gospel seminar is July 23, 

10:30 a.m.–1:30 p.m. We want every member 

(new and old) go through this seminar! We will 

meet on the fourth Saturday of each month. We 

will also have this study in the church basement 

Sunday at 9:15 a.m. on July 17 and 24. Join us! 

Bible Reading Plan Join us in an online reading 

plan. July 13-17; God’s Imperfect People: July 

18-22; Lessons from 2 Chronicles: July 2-30. Go 

to mzluth.org or our Facebook page to join. 

Rooted Join us on Friday, July 22 at 6:00p.m.  

Anyone in their 20’s or 30’s can join us,  If you 
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have kids, they are welcome to join us as well.  

Contact Pastor Enderle with any questions. 

Outdoor Worship We will worship outdoors 

(weather permitting) at both services on Sun-

day, July 24 and Sunday, August 28. Join us and 

bring a friend! 

Food Pantry Donations may be placed in the gro-

cery cart in the kitchen in the church basement. 

Soup For Souls Meals and cards are available in 

the freezers at church and at school. Please 

share the love of Christ in a tangible way by tak-

ing a meal and card to a friend, neighbor, or co-

worker to brighten their day!  

The Geidels are looking for a refrigerator for the 

garage and a freezer for their basement. If any-

one has one of these items available, please let 

them know. Jacob 262-353-2859 or Hillary 262-

689-3492.  

Cleaning of Church:  At the present time we do 

not have anyone for the cleaning position at 

church.  If you would have approx. 6 hours avail-

able anytime during the week and may be will-

ing to assist please contact Randy Loppnow at 

(920)864-7584. 

Maintenance Committee is looking for help to 

paint some of the classrooms on July 19th from 

4 PM to 9 PM. If you are able to help anytime 

during these hours it would be appreciated. 

Painting supplies will be furnished. 

Youth Group Bonfire is Saturday, August 6 at the 

Stein home, 6:00-9:00 p.m. There will be yard 

games, food and a Bible study.  

Registration folders for the 2022-2023 school 

year are in the church basement.  Please pick 

your folder up and return materials by August 

4th.  Thank you.  If you have any questions con-

tact the office. (920-864-2349)  

Pastor Ott had surgery on Wednesday, June 29. 

If you need pastoral care or have questions 

about our ministry, please contact Pastor 

Enderle as Pastor Ott recovers. Thank you! 
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Jacob and Hillary Geidel  

News from our High Schools 

MLHS The federation called Pastor 

Nate Scharf to teach in the theology 

department, and he has returned 

the call.  A plan will be worked out 

regarding the next steps and we will 

update you with that plan.  

MLHS Lancer Classic Koin us on 

Monday, July 25 for the Lancer Golf 

Classic! Sign up today at 

www.mlhslancers.org/golf2022.  

MLHS building project continues to 

move forward with plans to break 

ground this summer. The donors of 

the $600,000 match have agreed to 

Thurs. 7:00 p.m. Pent. 8 Worship  /  Communion 

Fri.        6:00 p.m.  Rooted 

Sat.      10:30 a.m.–1:30a.m.  Partnering in the Gospel 

in school commons 

Sun. 8:00 a.m. Pent. 8 Worship / Communion 

 9:15 a.m. Partnering in the Gospel Study 

 10:30 a.m. Pent. 8 Worship / Communion 

Sun.    Commons Used 

Sun. 9:15 a.m. Partnering in the Gospel Study 

             10:30 a.m. Pent. 7 Worship, installation 

              No Book Study 

Tues. 6:00 p.m. Barnabas Ministry Meeting 

              7:00 p.m.  Leadership Team Meeting 

Wed.     10:30 a.m. Wednesday’s at the River until 2 p.m. 

 5:00 p.m. Church Golf, Wander Springs 

              5:30 p.m.  ESL Classes  
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Worship: 228 (34, 136, 58)  Communion: 187 (32, 104, 51 )  Online: 21   Bible Class: 12, 3 

extend the match! What a blessing! 

www.mlhslancers.org/donate  

MLHS’s International Program Inter-

ested in becoming a Host Family or 

learning more about the Interna-

tional Student Program at MLHS? If 

so, contact Nathan King at (920) 

682-0215 x 420 

ornking@mlhslancers.org. 

FVL's International Program needs 

host families. Students stay for 9 

months and pay their own expens-

es. Families receive a stipend to 

offset costs. Contact 

(muhlenbrauck@fvlhs.org). 

     Jake and Hillary grew up in 

West Bend, WI. Jake attended 

Good Shepherd Lutheran in West 

Bend and Hillary attended St. Lu-

cas Lutheran in Kewaskum. Both 

Jake and Hillary went to Kettle 

Moraine Lutheran High School 

and graduated in 2010.  They 

graduated from Martin Luther Col-

lege in 2015.  Jake graduated 

with a degree in Elementary Edu-

cation with a focus on sci-

ence.  Hillary graduated with a de-

gree in Early Childhood Educa-

tion.  They received their assign-

ment to Zion Lutheran in Rhine-

lander, WI where they served 

there for 7 years.  Currently 

they have no children but are 

looking to adopt in the near 

future.  They do have a mini 

aussiedoodle named Percy, 

who believes he is their ba-

by.  They look forward to be-

ginning their 8th year in min-

istry at MZLS. Jake would like 

to let you know that if you 

have any other questions, Hil-

lary has all of the answers. 

Pastor Randy Ott 362-7118; ottrr@mzluth.org 

Pastor Enderle  949-1038; james.enderle@mzls.org 

Mr. Muchka 414-704-3779, richard.muchka@mzls.org 

Website: www.mzluth.org  

Synod : www.wels.net 

Secretary: Nancy Pantzlaff  470-7334 

Custodians Church:   

 School: Abbey Marek 203-8627  

Wisconsin Lutheran Child & Family Service Appleton  

 (WELS counseling)   731-9798 

Living Hope Counseling Ministries De Pere  

 (WELS counseling)   338-8699 
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